From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Draplin, Derek Draplinémackinac.org
January exchange with U-M spox
February 23, 2017 at 2:39 PM

Wright, Patrick J. wright@mackinaz.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Rick Fitzgerald <rickfitz@umich.edu>

Subject: Re: FOlA request follow-up

Date: January 31, 2017 at 8:40:05 PM EST

To: "Draplin, Derek" <Draplin@mackinac.org>

Cc: Hanna Quinlan <hguinlan@umich.edu>, Xim Broekhuizen <kelger@umich.edu>

Derek:
As you may knaw know, | am aut of the office this week. | understand the FOIA office has given you an update on your request.
| have great confidence in the FOIA office 1o follow through on their good-faith estimatss of when material will be provided. | know

the office it taking your request seriously.

Rick

On dMon, Jan 30, 2017 at 1:21 PM, Dragiin, Derek <Draplin@mackinac.org> wrote:
Hi Rick,

Tem would like a story on the delay. Our check was cashed Dec. 21 by UM and over a month fater still nothing. Can you send me
aquote?

i Thanks,

Derek Draplin
CapCon Reporter
(734) 560-8543
@ddraplin

: OnJan 27, 2017, at 2:01 PM, Draplin, Derek <Qraplin@mackinac.org<mailto:Draplin@macking¢.org=:> wrote:

. Thank you, Rick!
. Derek Draplin
CapCon Reporter

. (734) 560-8543
@ddraplin

On dan 27, 2017, at 12:34 PM, Rick Fitzgerald <ickfitz @ umich.edu<mailto rickfitz@umich edu>> wrote:
Derak:

Happy lo check on this for you.

- Rick

S On Fri, Jan 27, 2017 ai 12:14 PM, Draplin, Derek <Draplin@mackinag.org<mailto:Draplin @mackinac.org=: wrote:
- Hi Rick.

Hope all is weil. | sent a FOIA request on November 16, 2016 and still have yet to receive the requested documents. The
University responded on December 12, 2018; the check we sent was cashed on Dec. 21. | followed up with the FOIA office
around thal time and they told mae this: "We estimate thal we will complete the response by January 24, 2017



; Gan you look into this for me? We may da a slory on the delay if the documents aren't received early next week,
Thanks,

Derek Draplin

. CapCon Reporter

: (734) 560-B543<tel:%28734%29%20560-8543>
@ddraplin

Rick Fitzgerald, director
Office of Public Affairs
& Internal Communications

Office: 734-936-5190
Direct: 734-615-1563
Cell; 734-355-1329

Rick Fitzgerald, director
Office of Public Affairs
& Internal Communications

Office: 734-838-5190
Direct; 734-615-1563
Cell; 734-355-1329
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